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The Whately Community Preservation Committee (CPC) will be holding a Public Hearing on 

this year’s recommended applications for Community Preservation Act (CPA) funding on 

Wednesday, March 11, 2020 at 5:00 pm at the old Town Hall, 194 Chestnut Plain Road, 

Whately, MA. The meeting is an opportunity to learn about the applications, ask questions, and 

make comments.  The public hearing is part of the CPC’s annual application review process in 

preparation for the final recommendations to be presented at the Annual Town Meeting.   Copies 

of the applications are available for review at Whately Town Offices, 4 Sandy Lane, Whately, 

MA and on the CPC page at whately.org. 

 


